
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF FUEL CHARGES ADJUSTMENT HEARING 

FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER 2020 FOR EX-WAPDA DISTRIBUTION COMPANIES 
 

All the stakeholders and the general public is hereby informed that hearing on the subject matter scheduled on 

December 17, 2020 (Thursday) at 10:00 am at NEPRA Tower Islamabad through ZOOM, has been postponed. New 

Date and Time of hearing shall be intimated in due course of time.  

 

Registrar NEPRA 
NEPRA Tower, G-5/1, Islamabad. 

Phone: 051-9206500 Fax: 051-2600021, E.mail   registrar@nepra.org.pk 
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